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CFTC and SEC Staffs to Hold Joint Public Roundtable Discussion 
Regarding International Issues Relating to the Implementation of Title VII 
of the Dodd-Frank Act 

The staffs of the Commodity Futures Trading Commission and the Securities and 
Exchange Commission will jointly conduct a public roundtable discussion to address 
international issues in connection with the implementation of Title VII of the Dodd-Frank 
Wall Street Reform and Consumer Protection Act. The roundtable will take place on 
August 1 at the CFTC Headquarters in Washington, D.C. 

Further information about the public roundtable, including how to submit remarks to the 
CFTC and the SEC, is available here. 
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